
From:  Shawn Bieber <sbieber@actionlife.com>

Sent time:  05/20/2020 03:58:19 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; alex@mcapus.com; david.ryu@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; kevin.keller@lacity.org

Subject:  Public Comment Deadline Extension - Hollywood Center Project

Attachments:  Extension of Deadline for Comments Letter.pdf    
 

Good afternoon Mindy.  I hope all is well.  Attached is a letter that the Board of Directors from Broadway Hollywood’s Homeowners Association put
together for everyone’s review.  We’re requesting that the deadline for public comment on the Hollywood Center Project be extended per section
15105 of the Public Resources Code. 
 
If anybody has any questions, or would like to speak with me, please don’t hesitate to contact me at this email address or on my cell at (717) 480‐3192. 
I’m sure everyone is very busy with everything that’s going on right now, so thank you for taking the time to review the letter.  Greatly appreciated. 
Take care, be safe, and have a wonderful day.
 
‐Please confirm that you received this
 

SHAWN BIEBER, CMCA | GENERAL MANAGER
THE BROADWAY HOLLYWOOD
1645 VINE STREET, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90028
OFFICE | (323) 463-2487
WEBSITE | VCARD | SBIEBER@ACTIONLIFE.COM

 
 
**CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain
information that is confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or you receive this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-
mail and delete the original message and any copies of it from your computer system.** **For further information about Action Property Management,
please see our website at www.actionlife.com or refer to any of our offices. Thank you.**
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May 20, 2020 

 

 

RE: Extension of deadline for comments on the Hollywood Center EIR 

 

 

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O’Farrell, 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Broadway Hollywood building, I am writing to 

oppose, in the strongest possible terms, your decision to deny an extension of the 

deadline for comments on the EIR for the Hollywood Center project. 

 

We are in the middle of a pandemic. 

 

It is unreasonable and unfair for you to expect our community to organize a response 

while it is reeling from the hardship resulting from the City’s own safer-at-home order. 

 

This project will have a significant adverse impact on our community, and we ask for 

fairness in allowing us to have our voices heard. 

 

We ask you to extend the deadline for comments on the EIR to 90 days after the Safer at 

Home project expires.   Section 15105 of the Public Resources Code specifically provides 

the public review period can be extended under “unusual circumstances,” and it is 

difficult to think of anything more unusual than the disruptions now occurring on account 

of the pandemic. 

 

We look forward to your reply. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Eric Bescher 

President – Broadway Hollywood Homeowners Association 
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